
President's meeting
Destin Little League Host @ Shalimar

March 15, 2015 @ 2:30 pm

Staff members present were Ron, Ellen and Brian

All leagues represented

Ron introduced Brian Goodwin to president's

Ron went over things that were addressed at the State DA meeting.
Changes in rules and regulations were discussed and leagues need to 
make sure they read up on these.

District umpires have to be approved by board members of leagues 
who uses them to insure insurance covers them.

Big discussion also at state DA meeting about concussions.  Little 
league website search for form that all players beyond District tourna-
ments must view video.

Paid umpires – need their proof of insurance-need to do a background 
check on each one.

Volunteer forms need to be kept on file for 2 years after the volunteer 
is no longer involved with the league.

ASAP – Destin will send on Monday 3/16/15, Niceville mailed this 
past week.

Bylaws – need Pensacola's

Interleague forms were signed

League assestments from 2014 need to be paid to Ron



Discussion on budget – vote taken – all agreed

Challenge League – Ron asked Niceville Little League of they were 
playing and yes they are and are in their 3rd week.

Question was asked about if amendments were needed to bylaws how 
can this be done.  Ron said to send to him and he would consider 
them.

Teen league forms were passed out

April meeting leagues will bid on tournaments.

Next meeting April 12, 2015 at Niceville at 2:30 pm

Other meeting places are:
May 17 @ DeFuniak @ 2:30
June 7 @ Shalimar @ 2:30

Meeting adjourned

Minutes submitted by

Ellen McLean
ADA District One



 


